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Chad Fugitt - Senior Pastor 
 

Jeff Sparks - Student Pastor 
 

Josh Pollitt - Children & Families` Pastor 
 

James Vandy - Senior Adult Pastor 

The People Gave:   October 7, 2018 

Offering  $23,234.42 

Designated  $2,916.53 
Total  $26,150.95 
   

Weekly Budget Offering  $23,234.42 
Yr. to date Budget Offering  $705,002.24 
  836.007.20 

Weekly Budget Needs  $20,900.18 
Yr. to date Budget Needs  $836,007.20 

The questions Jesus asked were not simple 

ones. The questions He asked forced an 

answer. They challenged the heart of the 

listener and caused everyone to rethink 

the way they lived. In this series, our kids 

are going to learn from some of the     

BIGGEST question Jesus asked. 

Family Worship will be 10/14/2018 

Expressions of Thanks 
 

Dear Church Family,  

    Just a note to say thank you for all the 

thoughts, prayers, cards, support and love 

shown during the illness and loss of our dad, 

Gene Walters. We also really appreciated 

the delicious meal that was provided. Much 

love and thanks to everyone!             
   Freddie & Shirley Logan 

Jennifer, Jeff and Kathy Walters 

 

Hillcrest Nursing/Rehab 32 

Heritage Nursing/Rehab 30 

Central Baptist Goal $5,000 
Total $2,895 

Many women know Psalm 23 by heart 

but  haven’t experienced it’s            

power - comfort  in death and             

confidence in life. This 7-week study by 

Jennifer Rothschild begins Monday, 

Oct. 1, at 6:30pm. Youth Corner. Led by 

Debbie Cook. Study Book $13. 

It’s not to late to join! 

Candy Drive -  On October 31st from 

3PM-5PM, Central Kids Ministry will           

distribute bags of candy and gospel 

tracts outside the Youth Corner during 

trick or treat downtown. One local 

business purchased 70lbs of candy 

and ran out last year! They gave    

candy to approximately 1800 kids!! This 

is a HUGE opportunity for us to be a 

part of the community while sharing 

the good news of Jesus Christ and  

inviting those families to join Central 

Kids. Drop-off boxes are located in the 

foyer and atrium. 

Sunday School Small Group Bible Study 
Attendance:  303   October 7, 2018 

Contacts:  Members  100         Prospects 3 

What’s No Fear Sunday? On October 

28th, our Central Kids Ministry will have a 

special day to invite friends to Sunday 

School and Kids Church. Our kids will 

learn that God has promised that we do 

not have to live our lives in fear.  

         Christmas Shoe Boxes 
Please bring filled boxes and turn them 
in this Sunday, October 14, 2018 

October 14 @ 10:25AM 
Linda Norvell, Jamie Norvell 

Melinda Norvell, Donna Lo-

gan, Grace Gibson 
 

Leader:  Cindy Creech 

Security:  Troy Prewitt 


